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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am making a submission regarding the abnormal insurance premium in North Queensland strata
title units ever since cyclone Yasi. I am a strata title unit owner and personally feel the financial
pressure ever since the increase. Please look into this issue for us.

Yours Sincerely,

Tak Sam Lee and Ching Zen Han




